Y YR & X

Hi all,

This term we have been learning all about Autumn. We started the term thinking
about the harvesting being carried out in the fields that surround where we live. We
have read - acting out and using the story sack of the “Scarecrows Wedding”, and
making our own scarecrows. We have collected leaves and made leaf prints and
garlands, as well as salt dough Hedgehogs and stick men.

We've looked at vegetables and been to the Allotments to see how they grow, and
tried to guess what was growing under the leaves in the soil. WWe made our own
vegetable soup, chopping up the vegetables all by ourselves.

We took the children down to Forest School in the first week back, to have a good
tidy up and wash all the utensils ready for this term. The children love going down
there and so, we’ll be running Forest School spontaneously throughout the week.

We are now getting all spooky for Halloween; making bats, spiders and floating
ghosts to decorate our room ready for our Halloween Fun Open Day on Saturday
26" October at 2.00 pm.

We won'’t be holding our annual fundraiser “Christmas Bazaar” this year as there is
another Christmas fair the week before. So instead, we are planning on holding a
children’s Christmas party!

We will be casting for our Nativity next term.......... And getting all Christmassy &
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